
     Bois Forte RFQ for (12) Silverado’s 
 
 
The Bois Forte Tribal Government recently issued a Request for Quotes for Twelve (12) New 
Silverado Trucks. The deadline for responding to the RFQ was 11/27/2024 12pm. The RFQ 
also stated that delivery of all twelve (12) trucks was required by December 16, 2024. The 
Tribal Government is now extending the deadline for submission of the RFQ and for delivery 
of the trucks. Responses to the RFQ should be submitted by December 11, 2024, by 12pm 
and the trucks must be delivered by April 11, 2025. Preference will be afforded to vendors 
who can deliver the trucks earlier, so please indicate in your response the anticipated date 
of delivery. If you have any questions about the RFQ or these changes, please contact 
Robbie Goggleye, Maintenance Director, Bois Forte Tribal Government, at 
robbiie.goggleye@boisforte-nsn.gov 
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